
President of University of Bordeaux Montaigne visits the Department of Geography & 
Environmental Studies 

 
The President of University of Bordeaux Montaigne, Prof. Jean Paul Jourdan, visited the 
Department of Geography and Environmental Studies on Tuesday 15th July 2014. This was a 
mission to discuss broader collaboration between University of Bordeaux Montaigne and the 
University of Nairobi – but with particular interest in geography, history and development 
studies. Present in the meeting were Dr. Samuel Owuor, Chairman, Department of Geography 
and Environmental Studies; Prof. Winnie Mitulla, Director, Institute for Development Studies; 
Dr. Ephraim Wahome, Chairman, Department of History and Archaeology; Prof. Elias Ayiemba 
and Ms. Teresa Mbatia. Thereafter, the delegation proceeded to pay a courtesy call to the Vice-
Chancellor of the University of Nairobi, as well as the official signing of the Agreement of 
Academic Cooperation. 


